
 
 

 

 

Dean has been volunteering with WAC for over two 
years now and has spent many a weekday evening 
getting to know our cats. He always has insight, 
especially on some of our trickier felines, and he took 
to positive reinforcement quickly. The cats adore Dean, 
and he’s such a warm presence in our facility – often 
sparking up conversations with adopters that end up 
with great adoption matches and always a lending a 
helping hand to our kennel staff and adoption team.  

It’s been such a pleasure to have Dean as a part of 
our volunteer crew, and we look forward to the 
evenings he spends in the cat room.  

 
 


